
Message Sent 10/30/2012 

Page 1 of 1 
 

         
         
         
         

    

 

Pharmacy  
 

State of Emergency Notification For Pharmacy 
 

In this Newsletter: 
 
State of Emergency Notification For 
Pharmacy  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

State of Emergency Notification For 
Pharmacy 
 

In light of the storm, Fee for Service Medicaid will allow early fills for 
patients that have lost medications as a result of Hurricane Sandy. This 
will only be in effect until the State of Emergency has ended. 

 

The State of Emergency will be determined by the Local District and the 
State. An early fill response will be returned when a prescription claim is 
transmitted prior to the date when 75 percent of the previous supply 
would have been used if taken according to the prescriber’s directions. 
During the State of Emergency, a pharmacy can override edit 01642 
"Early Fill Overuse" denial at the point of sale by using the following 
combination: 
 
NCPDP FIELD 439-E4 REASON FOR SERVICE CODE 
 
AD = Additional Drug Needed  
 
NCPDP FIELD 420-DK SUBMISSION CLARIFICATION CODE  
 
07 = Medically Necessary - use to indicate the service is provided as a 
result of Immediate Urgent Care or Emergency. 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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